AVAILABILITY OF ASBESTOS MANAGEMENT PLAN


Under Federal Law (AHRTA, 40 CFR Part 763) the Riverdale School District was required to perform a survey of asbestos containing materials in each of its buildings, as well as a Management Plan about what steps will be taken in light of the results of the reports.  This was done, and the official plan and copy of the inspection report for each building was forwarded to authorities in Madison, Wisconsin prior to October 12, 1997.


You are advised of the availability of this plan and inspection report during normal business hours at your particular school’s business office.  Should you desire copies at a particular school the District has (5) working days to comply with this request.  A copy is also available at the District Office located at 747 North 6th Street, Muscoda, Wisconsin and there is no restriction as to immediate access.


A reasonable charge of 15 cents per page will apply to all requests for a copy of the plan and/or inspection reports.

